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PCTI Opens Doors  
to Record Number of Students! 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – The sun has set on summer and it’s time to return back to the 
educational hallways of Passaic County Technical Institute (PCTI). This year sees a record-high rise in attendees 
from across the county as more than 3,350 students are once again dedicating themselves to the pursuit 
of academic excellence! 
 
The high school opened its doors on Wednesday September 3rd. All in attendance were welcomed by 
PCTI’s brand new theme, “It Starts with One: One Person, One School, One Community, One World,” 
which focuses on students, faculty, and staff coming together to achieve great accomplishments. The 
championing slogan also underscores a proactive approach to new levels of learning by utilizing the 
power of collaboration, innovativeness, and connectivity. 
 
This year’s theme also goes hand-hand with the school’s participation in the ever-growing one-to-one 
initiative. All incoming freshmen will receive Dell Chromebooks. Sophomores will participate in an 
online course to promote Financial Literacy through the school’s partnership with Columbia Bank and 
EverFi. In addition, high-speed Wi-Fi is being installed across PCTI’s entire campus. The new 
initiative takes advantage of an expanded curriculum and promotes teamwork, which means greater 
expectations and more opportunities for creative student productivity. 
 
PCTI’s first day of classes was definitely one for the books. Here’s hoping for a fantastic year filled 
with numerous successes. Welcome back faculty, staff, and students! 
 



 
 

Photo Caption: Students file onto campus during the first day of school at Passaic County 
Technical Institute. 


